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ﬁ Outlook

Re: 2024 CLD Conference Proposal

From Meg Podemski <mop0010@auburn.edu>
Date Mon 10/7/2024 10:31 AM

To

Margaret Flores <mmf0010@auburn.edu>

Ah, thank you!

On Oct 7, 2024, at 9:50 AM, Margaret Flores <mmf0010@auburn.edu> wrote:

Here is the email with the acceptance.

From: Apryl Poch <apoch@unomaha.edu>

Sent: Friday, May 31, 2024 1:36 PM

To: Margaret Flores <mmf0010@auburn.edu>; vmd0002@auburn.edu;
rsatsang@gmu.edu

Subject: [EXT] 2024 CLD Conference Proposal

CAUTION: Email Originated Outside of Auburn.

Dear Margaret, Vanessa, & Rajiv:

Congratulations! The below-named proposals have been accepted and grouped into a
panel (90-min) for the CLD 46™ International Conference on Learning Disabilities.

Proposal Lead Proposal Title

Margaret Flores | Using the concrete-representational-abstract integrated sequence to
teach place value concepts

Vanessa Hinton Teaching Rational Number Concepts

Rajiv Satsangi Studying a Virtual Number Line Intervention to Teach Fraction
Computations

Please note the following:

1. Dates and times of sessions will be shared this summer.

2. Poster and roundtable numbers will be listed in the conference program.

3. All sessions will be presented in person.

4. All presenters are required to register for the conference by July 31, 2024, or
the session will be canceled. Please share this email with your co-presenters, if
any, to ensure they register for the conference and to extend our congratulations.
Remember that it is the session leader's responsibility to make sure that all co-
presenters register for the conference. Click here to register for the conference.

5. If there is a change related to your presentation, please inform the Conference
Program Chair, Dr. Apryl Poch (apoch@unomaha.edu), no later than June 14. This
includes the addition or deletion of co-presenters, and changes in presenter name,
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affiliation, or contact information.
6. Reminders about registration and any further communications about your
presentation will be sent to this e-mail address that you provided with your

proposal.

Once again, congratulations! We look forward to seeing you in Charlotte!

Apryl L. Poch, Ph.D.

Assistant Professor of Special Education

Department of Special Education and Communication Disorders
College of Education, Health, and Human Sciences

512K Roskens Hall | 6001 Dodge Street

University of Nebraska at Omaha | https://www.unomaha.edu
Phone: 402.554.5970 | Fax: 402.554.2879

apoch@unomaha.edu

Vice President and Conference Program Chair
Council for Learning Disabilities
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